2nd Grade Scientists “Get Physical”

in the Panther Pete Science Lab!
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New Prospect 2nd graders visited the Panther Pete Science Lab during the week of February 6th to investigate: 

“Properties of Matter”
In support of their current classroom science unit, the students rotated through four centers to observe and identify the three common states of matter: solid, liquid or gas.
Center 1, “Creating Mixtures”: Students were able to create two different types of mixtures.  They were able to mix and then separate the first mixture of rice, rocks, shells and marbles.  They found that it was much more difficult to try to separate the second mixture of water and salt.  The salt had changed properties (dissolved) when mixed with the water. 
Center 2, “Dancing Raisins”:  In this center, students were able to make raisins “dance”.  First, they tested the buoyancy of raisins in a plain cup of water.  Next, they saw the effect that gas in a liquid (soda) can have on buoyancy.  Instead of just sinking to the bottom as they did in the water, the raisins bobbed up and down in the soda.
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Center 3, “Measuring Mass & Volume”:  
In this center, students learned that changing the shape of a solid object (a ball of clay) does not change its mass.  They were asked to estimate and then use digital scales to measure the mass of their original ball of clay and their newly “shaped” ball of clay.  
They were also able to demonstrate how changing the shape of a liquid (by pouring it into different sized containers) does not change the volume of the liquid.
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Center 4, “Identifying the States of Matter”:  Students used their sense of touch to sort through containers of objects and classify them.  Wearing a blindfold, they were asked to identify whether the objects they felt were a solid, liquid or a gas.
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A BIG thank you to all the parents who volunteered their time to assist our students during this visit!  In addition to our lab coordinator, every lab requires at least four parents as science lab volunteers.  It is only through their time and dedication that our students get to experience exciting science in action!  

A special thanks to our 2nd Grade Lab Coordinator, Alicia Bernstein!  
The 2nd Grade will visit the Panther Pete Science Lab again later in February to study 
“Pushes & Pulls”.





















